
World Harmony Foundation Success 
Charity Events at UN

Successful Cases of Charity Activities

Step Into UN for Realize 
United Nations  Goals



The Secretary-General of the United Nations 
highly appreciates the public welfare actions of the 

World Harmony Foundation(WHF) and has a 
cordial conversation with Frank, the chairman of 

WHF



WHF’s Digital Finance for the 
United Nations initiative was 

supported by 74th UNGA President 
Bande.



A Conversation With the UN 
Under-Secretary-General and 

Director-General on Digital Finance for the 
UN



O
n the occasion of the 70th anniversary of the 

U
N

, W
H

F’s C
hild A

m
bassador, H

arm
ony Liu(9 

years old), D
rew

 a “D
ream

 of P
eace” based on the 

tragic situation of S
yrian refugee children fleeing 

and dying on the beach, and presented it to the 
U

N
 on behalf of children around the w

orld. It w
as 

appreciated by all U
N

 H
eads do S

tates 
participating in the event. 



To commemorate Annan, the first head of the United Nations to ring the 
Harmony Bell, the famous Harmony Painter, paints "We are the 

Harmony Family" in Annan's honor, appreciated by the United Nations 
and the Annan Foundation.



WHF donates to UN the Peace Poster for global 
distribution on UN 60th Anniversary and 61th 

Peace Day Anniversary 



Successive Secretaries of the UN to the present Secretary 
all have supported WHF’s “Harmony for Peace” 

initiative



On behalf of Global Citizens, WHF presents a cake for the 
60th Anniversary of the UN. With Secretary Annan, the 
President of the General Assembly, the President of the 
Security Council, and Member of Parliament cutting the 

cake in the chime of Harmony.



WHF successfully organized the UN 60th 
Anniversary Non-Governmental Conference where 

WHF Co-Founding President spoke on behalf of 
WHF.



WHF co-founder Chen Bo reports to 
Secretary-General Ban Ki-moon on WHF's 

performance in promoting harmony for peace over the 
past few years.



Letter of approval and appreciation from the 
Under-Secretary-General of the United Nations on behalf of the 
Secretary-General for carrying the Harmony Bell to the World 

Harmony Foundation and successfully hosting the 60th Anniversary 
of the United Nations



World Champion of Peace: The first President of Timor-Leste, on the 
occasion of the 61st anniversary of the United Nations, invited the 
World Harmony Foundation to participate in the summit event with 
the Harmony Bell, the first head of State to ring the Voice of World 

Harmony.



WHF invited the President of Timor-Leste to host an 
investment forum in Manhattan on U.S. President's 

Day with U.S. and Chinese entrepreneurs and 
famous singers.



In order to promote multiculturalism and Chinese culture out of the country and to promote the revival of Chinese 
culture, the then famous Chinese singer Peng Liyuan, arranged by the Chinese Ministry of Culture and the World 

Harmony Foundation, successfully performed the Chinese opera "Mulan Poem" at Lincoln Center in New York City 
on the United Nations World Peace Day, and received the "Star of World Harmony" award and the "Star of World 
Harmony" award. "The Lincoln Center Arts Award," who broke the record of not having Chinese opera come into 
Lincoln Center, spearheaded the promotion of Chinese culture internationally, and is a leading figure in the New 

Silk Road of Culture, was presented by Chairman Liu and co-founding Chairman Richard Jordan, accompanied by 
the head of the Board of Governors' The "Star of World Harmony" award was given to her and the photograph was 

published in her book "The Most Beautiful First Lady of the Republic".



Mother of China publishes book, provides author with 
treasured photos of the most glorious page of her 
artistic career - receiving award from President Liu



WHF launched the Global Day of Filial Piety at the 
United Nations and created the painting "Role 

Models of Filial Piety", which was praised by the UN.



In 1997, in cooperation with the Association of Friends with Foreign Countries, in order to promote 
harmony between Hong Kong, Taiwan, China and the United States, the World Harmony Foundation 
planned and organized a 100-day countdown to the handover of Hong Kong to China.No overseas 

delegation has ever broken this record, having been received by the top leadership, four members of 
the Political Standing Committee, six ministers, and two executive vice-chairmen of the National 

People's Congress (NPC) and the Chinese People's Political Consultative Conference (CPPCC) under 
the auspices of the Association.



Arranged by the Association for Friendship with Foreign Countries, the Executive Vice 
Chairman of the Chinese People's Political Consultative Conference (CPPCC) was 

pleased to receive a delegation of prominent Chinese Americans from the World 
Harmony Foundation for the 100-day countdown to the handover of Hong Kong to China.



Arranged by the Association of Friends with Foreign Countries, the Minister of Public Security 
specially thanked and hosted the WHF delegation to China for the 100th day countdown to the 

handover of Hong Kong to China, led by the former Deputy Commissioner of the New York 
Police Department, the Minister thanked the World Harmony Foundation for its significant 
contribution to the renovation and investment in the communication equipment of Chinese 

public security, and the Assistant Minister toasted on behalf of the Ministry of Public Security.



　In the lead-up to the 2008 Beijing Olympics, when tensions between China and the United States were high 
and a number of right-wing U.S. senators initiated an Olympic boycott of China, two high school girls, led by 

President Li Xiaolin, came to the American Club to participate in the World Harmony Foundation's fund-raising 
campaign to support the Sichuan earthquake. Their arrival caused a small tremor on Capitol Hill. Originally, only 
two or three members of Congress were prepared to participate in the event, but with their arrival, a total of 17 

U.S. Senators and Representatives came to the event. Then the Chairman of the Judiciary Committee of 
Congress took the lead in ringing the World Harmony Bell to wish for the success of the Olympic Games and to 
quell the Olympic boycott in the U.S. Congress, with the participation of the then Minister in Washington, D.C. 

and now Deputy Foreign Minister Zheng Zeguang.
　　



World Harmony Foundation on behalf of the global Chinese 
presented the United Nations Journalists Association 70th 

anniversary cake, Guterres cuts the cake



President Liu of World Harmony Foundation planned to present the 
painting "World peace" to UN, which was personally delivered to UN 
by Peng Ziguang, the famous portrait painter of Harmony Painting 
Institute, for the 70th anniversary celebration of the United Nations 

Journalists Association.



The "Harmony for Peace", representing the spirit of 
harmony, honored the heads of the Six-Party Talks, 
the Secretary-General of the United Nations and the 

six heads of State.



To promote Chinese culture out of the country and create a new Silk Road, the World 
Harmony Foundation and

Future Leaders arranges for 12 girls from the East and Chinese American singer You 
Yanzi.

International visibility was greatly enhanced by the participation in the 60th United 
Nations Environment Day celebrations arranged by Future Leaders.



Arranged by the World Harmony Foundation and the Future Leaders Organization, 
the Quanzhou puppets participated in the first United Nations Spring Festival, which 

inspired the entire United Nations, and the puppet troupe became world-famous, 
constantly receiving invitations to perform in various countries, and was selected by 
the Ministry of Culture for the opening ceremony of the Beijing Olympics with a prize 

of 20 million RMB for cultural projects.



Fujian Song and Dance Troupe, arranged by World Harmony 
Foundation and Future Leaders Organization, participated in the 

second United Nations Spring Festival charity performance, 
which gained international influence and recognition, thus its 
dance program was selected by the opening ceremony of the 

Beijing Olympic Games.



On UN Peace Day, Lester Wolff, President Emeritus of the World Harmony 
Foundation, and members of the World Harmony Congress, brought the Harmony 

Bell to Capitol Hill in cooperation with the Congressional Network Television.By 
letting the harmonic bell ring on Capitol Hill, the appreciation and resonance of the 
U.S. Senate and House of Representatives members, to promote Sino-American 

friendship, but also known by the general American people, to increase the Chinese 
soft power, and at the same time founded the first cooperation between Congress 

and the Chinese "Congressional Network Television".



On the 60th anniversary of UNESCO's birthday, the World Harmony Foundation and the United 
Nations Information Agency (UNIA) held the "Harmony Night" international painting and calligraphy 
exhibition at the National Arts Club in the U.S.A. to promote the popularity of Chinese oil painting, 

and invited a delegation from the Chinese People's Association for Friendship with Foreign 
Countries (CPAFFC), Vice Chairman of the National People's Congress (NPC) Cheng Siwei and 

Vice President of CPAFFC Li Xiaolin to New York. Participation.



Arrangement by the World Harmony Foundation and Future Leaders for 
the United Nations Public Information Agency to encourage the "World 

Harmony Bell Round the World Tour" to promote the ratification document 
of the Charter of the United Nations and the Voice of Harmony



The World Harmony Foundation and Future 
Leaders, on the theme of harmony, issued 

stamps through the United Nations to create 
worldwide visibility for painters and calligraphers



On the United Nations Peace Day, the World Harmony Foundation, in cooperation with 
the U.S. Congressional Committee on the Global Family, launched the Global Family Day 

on January 1, which was unanimously passed by Congress, and contributed to 
Sino-American harmony by ringing the Harmony Bell on Capitol Hill. The action was 

supported by Presidents Clinton and Bush and more than 400 members of the House 
and Senate, and Ambassador Zhou Wenzhong made a special trip to attend.



The World Harmony Foundation has received an 
"Exceptional Contribution Award" from the United 

States Congress for its many years of public service.



The World Harmony Foundation was entrusted by the 
United Nations to assist the United Nations University in 

promoting projects in Asia to develop future leaders



In order to promote TCM naturopathy in the United States, World Harmony Foundation 
cooperated with the African Union to organize the United Nations commemorative 

activities, and invited Secretary-General Ban Ki-moon, the First Lady of Africa, and key 
executives of the Foundation to discuss how to build a harmonious city, promote green 

health, and helped the first private Chinese hospital receive approval from the Ministry of 
Health to establish the largest "Huang Shu Chinese Hospital" in Beijing.



The second bell-ringer, the President of Timor-Leste, is 
a Nobel laureate; he supports the World Harmony 

Foundation's "Harmony for Peace" project



World Harmony Foundation organizes the 3rd UN Spring Festival Gala, 
invites Xi'an Datang Dance to the UN, invites famous artists from five 

continents to attend the Harmony Night Concert at the UN Spring Festival 
Gala, Ban Ki-moon participates and Lang Lang performs as a Chinese 

representative.



Arranged for the President of the Iranian Olympic Games to shake 
hands with the champion American athlete and ring the harmony 

bell at the Beijing Olympics to promote world peace and to promote 
rapprochement and harmony in U.S.-Iranian relations



United Nations Under-Secretary-General Jian Chen and 
the Mayor of San Francisco (now Governor of California, 
NEWSEN) wrote a letter of thanks to the World Harmony 
Foundation and Future Leaders for their support of the 

United Nations and for hosting the United Nations Spring 
Festival and the United Nations 60th Anniversary 

Environment Day Art Reception.



Helped Tourism for Peace launch the United Nations travel 
passport with tourism expert Professor Wu Fei and arranged 

for a book written by Professor Wu to be presented to the 
Secretary-General of the United Nations, who commended it.



WHF organized the UN Spring Gala to welcome the Olympic 
Games, and arranged for the Zhou brothers, famous American 

painters, to paint on the stage during the evening performance in 
the UN General Assembly Hall, which made them famous.



Cooperated with the U.S. Department of Agriculture to do Sino-American ecological 
technology experiments, arranged Chinese agroecological restoration scientists' 
fertile soil technology to change the dead soil and desert, green technology for 

green jobs to introduce Chinese agroecological technology into the U.S., which was 
appreciated by the U.S. Secretary of Agriculture and Indians..



WHF organizes the second UN Spring Festival Gala to 
teach foreigners about Chinese culture, which is valued 

by the President of the UN General Assembly and 
ambassadors who attended the event.



To promote U.S.-China relations, WHF Honorary President Wolff 
arranged with Senior Advisor Ming Dai to bring the Harmony Bell to 

Capitol Hill to ring the Harmony Bell with the Speaker of Congress and 
prominent members of Congress to mourn the loss of the Wenchuan 

earthquake victims.



United Nations Public Service Day, sponsored by the World 
Harmony Foundation, arrange for the participation of Chinese 

cultural performance groups to promote Chinese culture
Also sponsoring awards to mayors on five continents



World Harmony Foundation, with the participation of Secretary General Fan 
and Secretary General An Ran of the Eastern District of Shanghai, invited 
General Chi Haotian, Vice Chairman of the Military Committee of Peace 
Fighters, to receive the Outstanding Contribution to Harmony Award in 

recognition of his love and contribution to peace and harmony, and invited UN 
Under-Secretary General Sha Zukang to present the award.



To promote Chinese traditional culture out of the country 
and help Peking Opera artist Li Yugang to reach new 

heights, President Chen Bo joined him at the third Spring 
Festival of the United Nations.



World Harmony Foundation investment and agroecological scientists 
successfully experimented with the most efficient digital organic functional 
fertilizer in the Inner Mongolian desert, making a significant contribution to 

desert governance and green organic fertilizer instead of chemical fertilizer, 
recommending the scientists for a United Nations award and an audience 

with Secretary-General Ban Ki-moon.



To promote Chinese painting and calligraphy culture out of the country, 
arranged Fan Zeng's younger brother, the painter Zheng Xilin, to enter 

the United Nations, and after being received by Ban Ki-moon, his 
painting was embellished to the same level as Fan Zeng.



Launched the global initiative "7 Billion People Advising the United 
Nations: Good Ideas, Good Solutions, Good Actions" at the United 

Nations Earth Summit in Brazil with eco-conservation scientist Jenny 
Goo and students from Harvard, Yale and Columbia, with plans to 

create the largest harmony portal.



WHF's donation of 100,000 people to protect the ecology and rare animals 
of the South China tiger in Fujian Province has led to donations of 1.2 

million RMB from other enterprises and has been praised by the 
government and the people.



To promote greater health, the WHF Youth and 
Children's Committee on

Promotion of AIDS Day, Diabetes Day at United 
Nations Headquarters



"Fight Ebola, We're Doing It" painting by the WHF Youth and Children's 
Committee for Assistance in the Fight Against Ebola in Africa, 

designated as a poster for the United Nations Ebola Conference and 
printed as a promotional calendar.



WHF young children participate in 
presidential inaugural show



In order to promote the traditional culture of Chinese 
martial arts, together with Jet Li and other 40 martial 

arts champions, went to the United Nations and 
Broadway to promote the "martial arts into the Olympic 

Games".



WHF Youth Goes to the United 
Nations and Broadway to 

Promote Nationalism



WHF Supports Developing Countries, Attracts 
$200 Million Investment from Chinese 

Entrepreneurs, Signs Contract with Guyana 
Prime Minister



Interview with the Prime Minister of 
Guyana on behalf of Parliamentary 

Television



Interview with Presidential Candidate Senari 
Yang and Education Minister Timbo on behalf 

of WHF-Congress Network TV at the 
Presidential Enthronement Banquet



为表彰促进人与自然和谐的人物，在联合国里约20地球大会上，代表世界
和谐基金会及给著名生态保护科学家古珍道女士颁发世界和谐杰出贡献

奖，她是第三个获得世界和谐杰出贡献奖的人物。



WHF荣誉主席102岁最资深议员Lester Wolff，发起保护长岛天然野生森林海湾
公园，得到国会二院与总统的批准并法定命名为Lester Wolff公园，

特邀嘉宾刘主席代表WHF青少儿委员会与议员发起联合国生态保护教育基地。



WHF organized Chinese investors into Guyana, received a special reception from 
Guyana's Prime Minister and First Vice President, and together with CEO Nicole, 

Co-Chairman Cheng Chee, facilitated the first South American country to first support 
the Belt and Road, bringing in hundreds of millions of dollars to invest in infrastructure.



Organized an interview with Guyana's First Vice President and Prime 
Minister with UNTV Chief Correspondent Ian William and Congress TV 

Chief Presenter and WHF Honorary President Lester Wolff on the 
implementation of the Maritime Silk Road and the Silk Road Industrial Park 

into South America.



WHF Youth and Children's Committee General Secretary 
Harmony Liu honored and signed by Guyana's First Vice 

President for painting "Dream of Peace" against war and for 
reducing refugees.



WHF Youth received the 
Under-Secretary-General's Certificate of 
Merit at the Model United Nations at UN 

Headquarters.



For his many years of public service, chairman Frank Liu 
received the White House President Obama's Lifetime 

Achievement Award.



Notification Letter from President Obama of the White 
House to Chairman Liu for the Outstanding Lifetime 

Achievement in Voluntary Service Award



White House President Barack Obama presents to 
Chairman Liu

Medal for Outstanding Lifetime Achievement in Volunteer 
Service.



President Frank Liu and CEO Nicole Edward were knighted by 
the Knights of the Order of Europe in the United States for 

their many years of charitable leadership of the WHF, a great 
honor for Europeans and Americans.



In 2015, during the UN's 70th anniversary celebrations, WHF 
presented the first female Chinese Deputy Prime Minister and 

philanthropist Wu Guixian with the Distinguished Harmony Person 
Award and appointed her as WHF's Honorary President.



WHF-affiliated Sun Group to participate in China's 
Harmony high-speed rail technology

America's Infrastructure, WHF co-chair Jonathan 
Garrison, chairman of the board, was thus invited to the 

White House to report to the President and Vice 
President.



In January 2020, the Secretary General and Deputy Secretary General of WHF Youth 
and Children's Organization co-sponsored and organized young people of different 

nationalities from all over the world to participate in the fundraising campaigns for the 
Wuhan epidemic and Whistleblowing in New York to fight the epidemic; Sponsored by the 

United Nations Health Organization, the Global Department of Public Information, the 
United Nations Department of Social and Economic Affairs and others, with the 

appreciation and recognition of the United Nations Secretary-General and 
Under-Secretaries-General and Members of Parliament.



WHF Youth and Children's Committee honored with letter from UN 
Secretary-General Guterres and Department of Communication



Chinese American Magazine cover story, activities of 
the Association of Friendship with Foreign Countries, 

WHF and the UN Secretary General



Congresswoman Maloney, whose family loves pandas, was the first to ring the World 
Harmony Bell and initiated a fundraiser to bring pandas to New York City, which never 
materialized.And today, as relations between the U.S. and China deteriorate, the best 
ambassador for harmony and peace is the WHF initiative to send a pair of "Harmony, 
Harmony, Harmony" to the American people, serving as more important civil diplomacy 

than ping-pong diplomacy.



The Secretary General of the Youth and Children's Committee, 
Harmony Liu, on behalf of the WHF, gave the Councillor the 

Outstanding Contribution to Harmony Award for her significant 
contribution to community harmony and Sino-American harmony.





Responding to the UN's "Corporate Social Responsibility" WHF 
Vice President Huang, UN Procurement China 

Secretary-General Wu, together with corporate governing 
bodies, actively contribute to Sino-American harmony and world 

peace. 


